
Grant Aid report from Didcot Library 
 

Our very popular Rhymetime re-started in 
October 2021 after the Covid-19 

lockdowns.  
 
It was wonderful to welcome back families 

and see new faces. There has been so 
much demand that we have started a 

second session and some Saturday 
sessions to appeal to Dads and older 
siblings.  

 
Children are growing in confidence and 
speech and language as they emerge from 

lockdowns and social distancing. Grant Aid 
has enabled the library to buy more 

puppets, story sacks and materials to 
inspire a love of language and prepare 
children for school. 

 
 

Didcot Town Council’s  
generous support  
through Grant Aid  

enabled a qualified  
yoga instructor to  

provide free of charge  
yoga for children and  
parents on the theme  

of Fireworks and Diwali.  
 
 

Children were inspired to shine with their full potential.  
The relaxation at the end of a busy Saturday was well  

received by parents and children. 
 
 

Didcot Library is continuing to develop its yoga and Storytime offer, all 
free of charge and accessible to the growing community in Didcot.  

 
Thank you again Didcot Town Council for your support. 


